
Easton Royal Footpath Report July 2018


All appears well on the footpath front.  The Footpath Wardens have been working hard to keep their tracks clear of undergrowth.  ER22 from the Bruce Arms onto Milton Hill is in need of some trimming in places and I will try to get this done when the temperature allows.

Meanwhile my thanks go to Mark and James dePass and to David Butler for mowing their field footpaths and tracks, and keeping them in excellent condition. And thanks go to Footpath Wardens Roger Tilbrook,  Paul Narazzano Marc Cramsie and Lloyd Cockbain for boldly setting out with strummers to keep their paths clear despite the warm temperatures.

Beverley Helps

26th July 2018
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